Old Glebe Civic Association Executive Committee Meeting

Meeting Minutes

      3/27/08


The meeting convened at 7:30 PM in the Cherrydale Room at Madison Center.

Attendees: Ron Cheich, Helen Duval, Rich Samp, Ruth Gordon, Pat Carlson, Barbara Hayes and Marx Sterne
Secretary’s Report 
· The minutes from the meeting on February 28, 2008 were approved.
Treasurer’s Report 
· There was no Treasurer’s Report presented.


President’s Report – Ron Cheich
· The Spaghetti Lunch is scheduled for Saturday March 29th at the Madison Center.   Ruth Gordon is organizing this and  is planning for about 45 people.  The lunch will be held in the gym and she has ordered a moon bounce and balloon makers for the children. Burt will look to see whether he has any old signs for neighborhood events that can be reused.
· Neighborhood Day is Saturday May 10th.  Ron will ask Bill Schwab to contact the police and fire department as he has done in the past. There will be a garage sale from 10-12 that morning and a wine raffle to benefit the Yorktown High School boat trip.  The Saegmuller  School sign will not be ready for unveiling at this event but possibly by the May 18th Annual Meeting.  Helen Duval will prepare a flyer about Neighborhood Day to go out the week of April 20th.
· The Association’s Spring meeting is scheduled for Sunday May 18th from 1-3 pm at the Gulf Branch nature center.  

· Ruth Gordon reported that one new household had become a member of the Association.
· It was reported that the Senior Council at the Madison Center is disbanding and its last meeting will be held April 4, 2008.
· There was some further discussion about creating an Association Directory.
Next Executive Committee Meeting 

· April 24, 2008, Cherrydale Room at Madison Center, 7:30 pm.
The meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
